DRAUGHTON  PARISH  COUNCIL          

The Pines
Draughton

Skipton 

BD23 6DU

  9 June 2019
Development Management
Craven District Council
Attn: Miss K Chew 
Dear Sirs
Application Ref. 2019/20400/FUL– Land at Draughton Heights
Thank you for consulting us on the above application, and for sending us a note of clarification of certain matters raised in our letter to you of 20 May 2019.
The Council notes the answers to the queries raised, and also notes that the issue of ownership of parts of the bridleway has yet to be confirmed.   In the meantime, the Council remains concerned about the potential impact of the proposed development on local water sources and the flow of spring water into the local beck system which runs through the village of Draughton.  The Council would therefore recommend that, in the event that the planning authority is minded to approve the application, a planning condition should be attached to the consent, to the effect that the flow of spring water into the becks is maintained and protected, and takes priority over the use of this source of water for supplying the new ponds in the leisure development.
Yours faithfully

Jane Markham
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